
EARTH REMOVAL STORMWATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, MAY 17, 2023, 6:30 PM 

MINUTES 

 

Members attended a Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) public hearing to consider the Groton 

Farms Comprehensive Permit application.  Bruce Easom, Chair of the ZBA and ERSWAC 

member, Robert Hanninen, ERSWAC member, and Michelle Collette, Stormwater Inspector 

were present.  A quorum of the ERSWAC was not present. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

      Michelle Collette 

Earth Removal Stormwater Inspector 


